
Meetings
The May meeting will be Thursday May 5th.
It will be a dinner meeting Held the Grand
China Buffet in the Pathmark Plaza, Rt. 36
near Rt 35 in Eatontown.  Note this last
minute change of location! Dinner is at
6:00 with the meeting to follow, at approxi-
mately 7:30.  The new officers will be
installed at this meeting.  The club is looking
for suggestions for new meeting locations.  If
you know of a place in the Fort Monmouth
area that has a room we can use for dinner
and a meeting, at a reasonable price, we’d
love to hear about it.

Election Results
The new officers for the 2005-2006 season
were elected at the April meeting. They are:

President: Sagan Sanderson
Vice President: Dave Sanderson
Treasurer: Selvin Gumbs
Secretary: Louis Welfare
Membership Chairman: Dave Makow
Program Chairman: Bobbi Compton
Ski Trip Chairman: Barbara Gebhardt

Mailing Lists
As you have no doubt noticed, the busy
schedules of our officers have made it
increasingly difficult to get paper copies of
the news letters mailed out to all the mem-
bers in a timely manner. We ask everyone
who can, to please sign up for our email lists,
so that you will get all the information in a
timely manner, and make it that much less of

a burden to get paper mailings out to those
who do not have email. To sign up for our
email list go to:
http://www.schussboomers.org/Elists.html 

Ski Trips
All trips ran as scheduled this year. Some
were filled to capacity. and some were at
less than the break even point. For the year
as a whole we came out in the black.
We hope to come up with a tentative sched-
ule for next year’s day trips, at the May
meeting. If you have any suggestions
regarding when, or where, you would like to
ski, please try to attend this meeting.  If you
can not attend, pass on your opinions to any
of the officers, by phone or email.  The
Comptons will be running a western trip
again next year in February, and Dave
Sanderson will be running the always popu-
lar Mt. Blanc, Canada trip, January 22 - 27
2006. Ski Trip Chairperson Barbara
Gebhardt is looking into running a trip to
Maine late in the season, and is looking for
your ideas. She is always looking for volun-
teers to run a trip.

Activities
Program Chairperson Bobbi Compton is
looking for ideas and volunteers.  She is
organizing our annual dinner theater
evening at the First Ave. Playhouse this
summer, and a picnic is tentatively sched-
uled for the first week in September. 
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